
Absence

We have recently written about 

absence, and please can we 

remind parents to either call in or 

email if your child is going to be 

absent from nursery.

Spring is here

It has been so lovely to receive some lovely sunshine! All of the children 

have been really enjoying getting outside and enjoying the better 

weather!
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Parent zone

Please can we kindly ask parents 

to add their photos on their child's 

account as this really helps our 

team. Thank you to those who 

have done this already.

We are collecting!

We are revamping our home corner areas. We have noticed how much the 

children really enjoy 'real' items such as small food boxes (gravy tubs, egg 

boxes, small cereal boxes), recipe books, recipes cards and small kitchen 

items such as whisks, ladles, wooden spoons etc....We will put a box in 

hallway for a collection point! Thank you in advance!

Funding and Finance

Thank you to everyone for your patience whilst Tom is on extended 

compassionate leave. He will be back shortly and will be updating accounts. 

There will be further funding information released shortly in line with WBerks 

updates. Please ensure all codes have been submitted and forms for funding 

have been returned - thank you for your support.

Exclusion Periods

We have experienced a large amount of children's sickness and illness 

recently. Please can we remind parents to follow our exclusion guidance 

which is on our website with regard to children being brought into the 

nursery. Thank you for your support in healthy keep as many illnesses 

away.

Spare Clothing - Help!

We are now short of spares for children in Hedgehogs and Squirrels. We 

would be pleased to receive donations of trousers, shorts, pants and 

socks for these ages!
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